
No newsletter this month, meeting cancelled due to facility flooding. 

OUR NEW LOCATION STARTING WITH THE MARCH MEETING IS: 

Capitol Coney Island is Approximately 1/2 mile East of I-75 and 1 mile South 

of I-69, at the southeast corner of Van Slyke Road and Bristol Road (4021 Van 

Slyke Road) in Flint, Michigan, (810) 238-5961. 

 


